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The IN Group

"Nursing the GBS/CIDP patient"

Nurse SUE VANSELOW

Clinical Support Nurse, Bowen Rehab Centre and
Associate Nurse Unit Manager, Neurology Dept

Austin & Repat Medical Centre

Wednesday 13th August 2003 at 8pm
Balwyn Library Meeting Room 336 Whitehorse Road Balwyn

Dear Member,

Our next GET TOGETHER of The IN Group will feature Nurse Sue Vanselow who is involved
during both the medical attention and rehabilitation phases of the treatment of GBS and CIDP
patients..

Prior to Nurse Vanselow?s talk the Annual General Meeting of The IN Group will be held beginning
7.30pm sharp. It is suggested that members bring a small plate of food for the following supper.

RSVP 8th August tel 9853 6443.

Also a reminder that our Winter Social Luncheon will be held at noon Sunday 22nd June at Margaret
Lawrences?s home, 26 Belmont Street Glen Waverley. Further details of this friendly fundraiser
inside.

RSVP 15th June Margaret tel 9802 5319.

Looking forward to seeing you on the 22nd June and the 13th August.

Kindest regards,

James Gerrand, Director.

ORDER FORM

ITEM Unit
Cost

Qty Total
Cost

1. Entertainment Book (inc. post) $60.00 .......... $..........

2. Booklet A Road to Recovery A-Z by JUNE
CATHCART

$6.00 .......... $..........
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Make out cheque to The IN Group and post to
The Secretary, The IN Group, 138B Princess Street, KEW 3101

Thank you for helping the research into GBS and CIDP.

Annual Subscription $10 toThe IN Group for 2002/2003 due 1st July 2002.

Last Updated: 15 Oct 2007 17:49

3. Booklet Boy, is this Guy Sick by JOHN
POLLARD (inc.post)

$2.00 .......... $..........

Yes, I wish to donate to the Medical Research Fund - .......... $..........

TOTAL $..........
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